
504 FUN FACTS 
Updates on EDPlan 504 Plans and New State Resources for the 

2025–2026 School Year 
 

As we begin the 2025–2026 school year, districts should be aware of an important 
change regarding the use of EDPlan for Section 504 Plans. The EDPlan 504 Plan 
module is no longer being offered free of charge. Districts that wish to continue 
utilizing EDPlan for 504 Plan management will need to contact EDPlan directly to 
inquire about pricing and implementation options. 

Although EDPlan support will now require a paid subscription, the Idaho 
Department of Education remains committed to providing free, high-quality 
resources to assist districts in fulfilling their responsibilities under Section 504 of 
the Rehabilitation Act. 

You can access these resources on the Idaho Department of Education’s Anti-
Discrimination (Section 504) topic page. The page includes: 

 A comprehensive Practice Guide for Section 504 implementation 

 Sample forms for accommodation plans and notices 

 Reference tools and written guidance 

These materials are designed to assist school administrators, counselors, teachers, 
and other staff in providing legally compliant and educationally sound 
accommodations to students with disabilities. 

We encourage all districts to explore the resources on the website and integrate 
them into their district Section 504 practices. If your district is interested in 
continuing with EDPlan for 504 services, please reach out to their team directly to 
discuss licensing and cost. 

 

https://www.sde.idaho.gov/topics/504/
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